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BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

COUNTY OF HUMBOLDT
SZ5 5th Street, Room 1 1 1

EUREKA, California 9550 1 Phone: (7G7) 476-Z390

May 24, 2022

Hollie Hall, PhD

hollierhall@gmail.com

Dear Dr. Hall,

On behalf of the Humboldt County Board of Supervisors, we would like to
thank you for the time you have sei*ved on the Fish and Game Advisory
Committee as the 3^'' District Appointee. You have done an excellent job
serving the citizens of Humboldt County and we appreciate your passion for
community.

Sincerely,

Virginia Bass, Chair
Humboldt County Board of Supervisors


